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September 9, 2024 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
RE:  Follow up on landscaping project in Waterdale dry pond  
 
Sturgeon County values the opportunity to share an update regarding the final stage of the Waterdale dry 
pond project: the landscaping. At our last public engagement session on February 20, 2024, we promised to 
keep you updated as the project neared completion.  
 
The County has selected Stratis Construction to complete the trail and landscaping enhancements around the 
pond and area. The work will include the construction of a gravel walking trail, benches, picnic tables, and 
other features around the pond and between Ivan Road community entrances. Landscaping around the pond 
will include the planting of various trees and shrubs. The concept plan is attached to this letter.  
 
The project is expected to take around six weeks to complete, weather permitting. The work will start in mid-
September, and it is our goal to have the project done before October 30, 2024.  
 
For inquiries related to the landscaping project, please contact Mark Guerette, Infrastructure Projects 
Officer at mguerette@sturgeoncounty.ca or by phone at 780-939-1324.  
 
To stay informed about the project’s progress, we encourage you to visit our project page at 
SturgeonCounty.ca/project/waterdale for progress updates. You can also subscribe to weekly project 
updates for your division, visit the page and click “Sign up for Project Updates.” 
 
 
Thank you for your engagement. 
 
 
 
 
Gord Cebryk. P.Eng. 
General Manager  
Infrastructure Services  
 
Enclosure 
 
C:   Council, Sturgeon County 
       Reegan McCullough, Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 
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